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What’s been happening? 

 

 
 
Welcome to the latest edition of our newsletter. 
 
We have started the New Year with an exciting 
revised weekly activity programme. Siobain 
Peters (occupational therapist) and Ann- Marie 
Taylor (Assistant practitioner) have been 
working hard planning a range of activities that 
can be accessed in the local community. The 
new plan was introduced to patients last week 
and the feedback was very positive. Mandy 
Pearson, who is one of our experienced Clinical 
support workers, has transferred roles to 
become an occupational therapy technical 
instructor.  
 
We have had staff nurse Lorna Fisher join our 
team, after Mark Butler left to pursue his career 
in a new area of the Trust.  
Our senior practitioners have been given the 
opportunity, as part of planning for the future, 
the opportunity to experience managerial roles 
within the unit. Marie Colledge is the first to take 
up this experience and becomes deputy unit 
manager alongside Amanda Perrin and unit 
manager Angela Egan. 
  
Staff nurse Nicole Ludlow is now also a carer 
link together with Amanda Perrin. Patients 
families, carers and friends can contact either 
Nicole or Amanda as needed. However any 
member of staff will be happy to answer any 
questions, queries or issues should you have 
them. 
 
CQC visited Greenways in January this was an 
unannounced Mental Health Act visit with 
extremely positive feedback. 
 
 
 
 
 


